
IMPORTANT PUBLIC HEALTH NOTICE 
ABOUT HIV

ALL DRUG USERS SHOULD:

Further information and support is available through the HSE Drugs & Alcohol / HIV & Sexual Health 
Helpline on 1800 459 459 or email: helpline@hse.ie or www.hivireland.ie

Department of Public Health HSE East - Dublin, Wicklow, Kildare.
Dr. Steevens’ Hospital, Dublin 8. Tel: 6352151

•	Use safe injecting practices 

•	Always use clean needles & 	
	 syringes

•	Never share or re-use any 	
	 injecting equipment

•	Practice safer sex 

•	Always use condoms

•	Injecting any drug is high risk 	
	 behaviour

•	This includes snowblow 
	 and other head shop drugs

New HIV 
infections 
are increasing among 

people who 
inject drugs

IF YOU HAVE ANY CONCERNS, PLEASE DISCUSS WITH A MEMBER OF STAFF 


